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NEWSLETTER 
Week 8 Term 4 5 December 2019 

A supportive, diverse and engaging learning environment that develops confident and creative students. 

Principals Message 

We had a visit from a lovely lady named Diane from Grafton 

who wanted to do something to cheer our school students 

up after the bush fires.  She donated a bucket of goodies for 

each child to our school.  Thank you so much Diane for 

thinking of our lovely little school.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Swim & Gym 

The Swim and Gym Program is underway and a reminder 

that students will need their swim gear every Friday. We 

have also included two catch up days - Monday 9/12 & 

Wednesday 11/12.  Please ensure students have their swim 

gear on those days. 

 

Clarence Valley Filipino-Australian Community Club visit 

On the last day of school, the local Clarence Valley       

Filipino-Australian Community Club will be visiting our school 

to spread some cheer for the students after the recent bush 

fires.  They will bring along some outdoor games to play and 

be providing a lunch for the children to enjoy.  

 

UPCOMING EVENTS TERM 4 
 

Fri 6 Dec -  Kindergarten Transition 

 Swim and Gym  

 

Mon 9 Dec Swim and Gym (makeup day) 

 

Tue 10 Dec -  Presentation & Fun Day 

 

Wed 11 Dec -   Swim and Gym (makeup day) 

 

Thu 12 Dec -  NRL 12pm - 2.30pm  (at school) 

 

Fri 13 Dec -  Kindergarten Transition 

 Swim and Gym  

 

Wed 18 Dec -  Last day of school for 2019 

Nymboida Public School  

parents, carers and  families are invited to 

attend the 

2019 Presentation Ceremony 

& Year 6 Farewell 

Tuesday 10 December 2019 

Presentation ceremony 9.30am          

followed by end of year celebrations 

including a sausage sizzle, jumping 

castle, obstacle course and waterslide.  

Students should come to school in full school uni-

form for the presentation ceremony.  

Please bring sun-safe swimmers and a towel.   

Hope to see you there! 



 

Nymboida Public School 

A supportive, diverse and engaging learning environment that develops confident and creative students. 

 

Offer of assistance 

The ‘Mend and Made Do’ Organisation at 46 Through 

Street, South Grafton, have offered to assist families 

who are in need after the bush fires with bed linen, 

doonas, towels, kitchen basics, toiletries, baby items, 

clothing etc. Please contact them on 6643 4150 if you 

would like more information. 

 

What  a wonderful community we live in! 

 

Renee Cooper 

Principal 

 

CANTEEN 
Fri 6 Dec - Matt & Nadia 

Fri 13 Dec - Erin & Karl 

SCHOOL BANKING 

There will be no school banking for the 
remainder of 2019. It will commence again in 

2020.  

Thank you for supporting school banking. 


